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Newsletter issue  5       October 2017 

SINAPPS group studies overview (September 2016 - September 2017) 

  

 

 

PPiP2 updates 

The Rotheram, Doncaster and South Humber 
NHS Foundation Trust (RDSH) team just 
joined the PPiP2 study! 
 
The RDSH team led by Dr Adrian Phillipson (PI) 
and Dr Raihan Talukdar will soon recruiting for 
PPiP2, which means we now have 33 NHS 
mental health trusts currently active on the 
study! This means that more than half the 
mental health trusts across the whole of 
England are now active PPiP2 sites! 
 
We hope you’ll join us in welcoming RDSH  
team in our big PPiP2 group! We look forward 
to receive our first recruits from them! 

SINAPPS2 updates 

SINAPPS2 is officially up and running!  

On the 27th of September our Oxford team 
gained consent from the first ever SINAPPS2 
participant! Close behind, the Cambridge team 
gained consent  from another participant on the 
9th of October.  
One of the patients is randomised and screening 
process for another patient is still under way.  We 
will let you know how things proceed! 

Needless to say this is a very exciting moment 
for everyone  involved in SINAPPS2 at any level. 
We plan to open more SINAPPS2 sites later this 
year, so stay with us and keep recruiting for 
PPiP2. 
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PPiP2 recruiter of the month 

We have two teams sharing the top of the 

podium for last month!! 

Congratulations to the teams at Birmingham 

and Solihull Mental Health NHS 

Foundation Trust  (Rangeni Zinyama, Di 

Baines, Dr Joji George, Dr Harish Rao) and 

Oxleas NHS Foundation Trust (Chidimma 

Onyejiaka, Eva Klamerus, Dr Kemi Mateola) 

for your outstanding result for September! 

Oxleas is now featuring in this space for the 

third time in five months, attesting the 

dedication and hard work of the team. We’re 

also extremely happy to welcome the 

Birmingham team in this section, as they have 

been investing a lot of energy in promoting 

PPiP2 in their area, clearly to good effect! 

 SINAPPS at the Curiosity Carnival 
 
Last week our Oxford RA Sally-Anne joined Emma 
Palmer-Cooper and other researchers at the Ox-
ford’s Curiosity Carnival and showed visitors…. 
how to knit a neuron!   
We’re not kidding, look at the picture below and 
check the amazing result! 

CONTACTS 

London: rebecca.pollard@psych.ox.ac.uk 

East of England and Midlands: giuliano.tomei@psych.ox.ac.uk 

South West : sally-anne.vincent@psych.ox.ac.uk 

Project management: ksenija.yeeles@psych.ox.ac.uk 

www.sinapps.org.uk 

Meet the team: Becky 
 
This month we travel to the capital to meet the 
RA covering for London’s sites: Becky! 
 
“I am a research assistant in the SINAPPS 
group working on the PPiP2 Study and 
SINAPPS2 Clinical Trial. I am involved in 
recruitment in UCLH and soon in KCL. I also 
support recruitment in PPiP2 study sites in 
London. I am based in the Institute of 
Psychiatry, King’s College London. 
Previously I have worked as an Assistant 
Psychology Practitioner in a Primary care 
mental health service. Before that, I worked as 
a Behavioural Support worker on a 
neurosurgery ward, where I worked with some 
patients with auto-immune encephalitis, which 
is what initially interested me in this line of 
research. 
I have a BSc in Neuroscience and an MSc in 
Psychology from the University of Bristol, 
eventually I want to continue in higher 
education and complete a PhD in this area of 
research” 
 
Thank you Becky! Next month we will visit East 
of England, Midlands and Lincolnshire to meet 
our RA Giuliano! 
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